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2017 SALVATION ARMY CHRISTMAS KETTLE CAMPAIGN  
ADOPT-A-KETTLE PARTICIPANT 

We would like to express our sincerest gratitude to your organization for participating in the Adopt-a-Kettle program 

during the 2017 Salvation Army Christmas Kettle Campaign.  The campaign was a huge success this year raising over 

$96,000 for our community members in need. In total we covered 1,900+ volunteer hours at 6 kettle locations across 

the city in 32 days!  We could not have done it without the generosity of organizations like yours.   

The funds that you helped to raise, together with other sources of funding, help provide direct, compassionate, hands-

on support in Whitehorse. Restoring hope and dignity to those who might otherwise remain invisible in society. 

We truly appreciate your participation, and thank you once again for being a part of the success of 

this year’s campaign.   

Kind regards: 

Salvation Army Christmas Kettle Team 

 

 

THANK YOU 
YUKON AMATEUR RADIO ASSOCIATION 


